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Cassie Tripard

From: Heather Powers <hpowers@missoulacounty.us>
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 3:44 PM
To: Cassie Tripard
Cc: Laurie Hire
Subject: FW: New Miller Creek subdivision

Hi Cassie, 
 
This came to our office today – you may wish to reach out to her and add this to your collected public comments. 
 
Thanks! 
 

 

 

  

Heather Powers 
Administrative Assistant 
OFFICE OF LANDS & COMMUNITIES 

 

406.258.4657 

 

hpowers@missoulacounty.us  

 

missoulacounty.us/caps    

 
 

From: Laurie Hire <lhire@missoulacounty.us>  
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 3:27 PM 
To: Heather Powers <hpowers@missoulacounty.us> 
Subject: FW: New Miller Creek subdivision 
 
 
 

From: Loraine Bond <bondloraine70@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 3:27 PM 
To: Lands and Communities <lac@missoulacounty.us> 
Subject: New Miller Creek subdivision 
 
I just read about the new Miller Creek subdivision and I have to say it is absolutely ridiculous. There is currently too 
much traffic on Lower Miller Creek Road and adding another several hundred drivers to already unsafe road conditions 
is madness. When does it stop? It is already dangerous to walk on Lower Miller Creek. Crossing it can be treacherous and 
I'm an adult who is cautious. 
 
Please rethink your decision.  
 
Loraine Bond 
Miller Creek residentj 
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individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this transmission, please notify the sender 
immediately, do not forward the message to anyone, and delete all copies.  


